
President’s Message 

May 2016 

May is shaping up to be one of the most active months in recent memory! Here’s 

a summary of what is happening: 

Sunday May 15th, the 1st Annual SoCalSAAC Shelby Car Show! The show will be at 

Dunkin’ Donuts at 1410 Main St. in Ramona from 10am to 2pm. We’ve got some 

great cars signed up, but there is some space left. Go to www.socalsaac.org 

“Events” to find the application and sign up. Please come out and see our show 

even if you aren’t entered, it’s going to be great! All proceeds will benefit the 

Warrior Foundation Freedom Station. Non participant donations are encouraged! 

Thursday May 19th, our regular monthly meeting will be at Encinitas Cruise night. 

We have reserved parking on G St., just west of Hwy 101. This is next to the car 

wash used in previous years. Details are posted on the website.  

Friday May 20th, is our annual official appearance at Cruisin’ Grand in Escondido. 

South Broadway between Grand and Second Ave. will be reserved for Cobras, 

Mustangs, and Panteras, so come early for a parking spot! 

Saturday May 21st, is the annual Carrol Shelby Tribute and Car Show in Gardena. 

While not an official Club function, this is neat event and a chance to see many 

historic Cobra’s without going to ‘Vegas! A number of our members are entered. 

For more information go to www.carrollshelbytribute.com.  

Sunday May 29th, is the annual Vintage Car Show in Fallbrook at the Pala Mesa 

Resort. Original Shelbys are the marque car this year! Special arrangements have 

been made for Replica Shelbys to enter as ‘Non Judged’ participants. Contact 

Steve Ulmer at cobra.steve@att.net for more information.  

Special thanks to members Glenn Rogers for his work on the car show, and Neal 

Wichard for his sponsorship and guidance! Please come out and join the fun! 

Ralph Jungk, SoCalSAAC  
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